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Docket No. 50-508

Washington Public Power Supply System
Attention: Mr. D. W. Mazur

Managing Director
P. O. Box 968
3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: READINESS REVIEW PROGRAM - CONSTRUCTION ASSURANCE ACTIVITIES - WNP-3

REFERENCE: 1) Letter G03-85-563, C. C. Corensen (WPPSS) to J. B. Martin (RV),
" Readiness Review Program", dated September 25, 1985.

2) Region V Letter, D. F. Kirsch (RV) to A. D. Kohler (WPPSS),
"WNP-3 Construction Assurance Program", dated November 20,
1985.

3) Letter G03-86-026, G. C. Sorensen (WPPSS) to J. B. Martin (RV),
"Readineas Review Program Construction Assurance Activities",
dated January 9, 1986.

4) Letter G03-86-045, G. C. Sorensen (WPPSS) to J. B. Martin (RV),
Readiness Review Program", dated January 20, 1986.

Reference (1) submitted Phase I of your Construction Assurance Program (CAP)
Plan for our review and approval. This CAP is intended to provide a self
assessment of the completed construction and construction process used for
constructing the completed portion of the WNP-3 plant to ensure that Final
Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) commitments and NRC regulations have been met.
NRC staff comments were transmitted to you by reference (2); reference (3)
provided your response to reference (2), and reference (4) incorporated
reference (3) commitments, as applicable, in revision 1 of your Engineering
Assurance Program description and Construction Assurance Program description.

Based on the NRC staff review of the CAP plan, it appears that the program can
provide a satisfactory assessment of the completed construction and
construction process at WNP-3. However, your module report format and content
description were identified by the Supply System to be tentative. This will
be subject to further NRC inspection and review. Notwithstanding the
tentative module report format and content, I have determined that your
commitment to conduct a CAP as a part of your Readiness Review Program and
the CAP plan itself are acceptable. Details of the NRC staff evaluation of
your proposed plans are contained in the enclosed inspection report.
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Region V, which has lead NRC responsibility for inspection of thesei
activities, will be inspecting and reviewing your implementation of the
construction assurance program and your program module reports to determine it
your construction reviews provide confirmation that your completed plant '

>

construction complies with your FSAR commitments and NRC regulations.
.

Sincerely,

John B. Martin N,
Regional Administrator
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Enclosure:
As Stated4

cc w/ enc:
A. D. Kohler, WPPSS '

R. B. Glasscock, WPPSS
L, J. Garvin, WPPSS
J. D, Martin, WPPSS

i State of WA
i '

bec: RSB/ Document Control Desk (RJDS),

J. Martin
B. Faulkenberry

; G. Ceok
,

Resident and Project. Inspector
J. H. Taylor, IE

"

R. H. Vollmer, IE
H. R. Denton, NRR *

T, S. Michaels, NRR
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